
Report to the Board 20250414 
 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission hosted a TGIF reception on Friday, March 28th, 

5:30-7:30 pm in the Lobby Lounge. Eighty-five guests, made up of a 

dynamic mix of both long-time and new neighbors, joined in toward the 

beginning and stayed ‘til the end. The commission experimented with some 

new food choices to much success based on the empty trays. Thanks to 

the volunteers – Rita and Lloyd Allision, Bob and Jean Shamo, Debbie Bell, 

Shalise Ayromloo, Steve Weiss, Monique Fouant, Hossain Naziri, Sue Burke, 

Becky Rossof, and Eve Brownstone. Thanks also to Tim Patricio and our 

Management Team and to Patrik Janic and our Maintenance Team, 

especially Maria Silva, James White and Steve Thomas. 

 

Our next meeting is Thursday, April 24th at 5:30 pm on Zoom. 

 

Our next event is a Movie Night on Saturday, May 17th. 

 

We regret that we will not host an Easter Egg Hunt & Brunch this year. 

 

For more details, see me after tonight’s meeting, see our flyers on the 
bulletin boards, our enlarged flyers by the front desk, notices in 
Management’s Weekly News & Updates  or join our email list by emailing 
us at ptcasocial@rcn.com. 
 
 
Sincerely submitted,  
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 

mailto:ptcasocial@rcn.com

